
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

17 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As a part of your child’s education at Hungerhill, we promote personal wellbeing and development through 

a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) education programme, delivered through a 

number of drop-down days over the year.  

PSHE education gives young people the knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live safe, 

healthy, productive lives and meet their full potential. I am writing to let you know that today your child 

has taken part in lessons which focused on the relationships side of the Relationships and Sex Education 

(RSE) aspect of the PSHE programme. This included the following foci: healthy relationships; sexting; 

keeping safe and consent; CSE and grooming. Students also had opportunities to ask questions that help 

prepare them for relationships of all kinds in the modern world.  

PSHE education is taught throughout the school in every year group and is monitored and reviewed 

regularly by the staff and governing body. Please visit the school’s website for more detail about our PSHE 

curriculum: Hungerhill School - PSHE. All PSHE teaching takes place in a safe learning environment and is 

underpinned by our school ethos and values.  

For more information/guidance on the topics covered in the drop-down morning today, please see the links 

below. These may help support you with any conversations you have with your child following the input at 

school today.  

• Protecting children from sexual exploitation | NSPCC Learning 

• Sexting: What Parents Need to Know (for Parents) - Nemours KidsHealth 

• PSHE Association - summary of the law on sexual consent – see attached file.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs R Hancock 

Associate Assistant Head Teacher: Personal Development 

https://www.hungerhillschool.com/page/?title=PSHE&pid=37
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/child-abuse-and-neglect/child-sexual-exploitation
https://kidshealth.org/en/parents/2011-sexting.html

